
           
 
PRESS RELEASE  21st July 2021  
Nullarbor Links Management Committee cancels “Chasing the Sun 2021” 
 
Nullarbor Links management committee yesterday cancelled the 2021 Chasing the Sun golf 
tournament. The Covid 19 situation all over Australia, left us with no choice. The well-being of our 
participants was foremost in our minds when the decision was made.  The tournament was set to 
commence in Ceduna on Saturday 11th September and conclude in Kalgoorlie Saturday 18th.  Nullarbor 
Links world’s longest golf course is one of the most unique destination in Australia, there is nothing 
like this concept anywhere in the world.    
 
Chasing the Sun golf tournament has established itself as a brilliant Australian golfing experience. 
From the very first sip of champagne to toast the Sunrise on Saturday morning in Ceduna, through to 
your champagne toast to the setting Sun in Kalgoorlie, “This is memorable journey”. The adventure 
takes you on a drive to Australia’s famous oyster beds in Ceduna. Then to the wheat and sheep 
farming districts, of Penong, Nundroo and the beautiful waters of Fowlers Bay. You venture passed 
the whales and the beautiful coast line at Nullarbor to arrive at the beaches of Eucla, to meet the 
Pirate and claim your treasure. Clutching your gold, you move on to the remains of Skylab at 
Balladonia and the working sheep station at Fraser Range. The next morning you journey on to the 
gold mining town of Norseman, then to nickel mining and land sailing at Kambalda and finally to 
Australia’s gold capital Kalgoorlie. 
All things being equal and we have some relief from Covid 19, Chasing the Sun will return in 2022 
bigger and better. 
 
Further Contact: 
 Alf Caputo Course Manager  
alfiecap@bigpond.net.au  
www.nullarborlinks.com  
0407990049                    
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